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20th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
European Day of Languages 
Monday 26th September 2022 

 
Following a very successful and enjoyable celebration day last year, we are inviting the children to 
participate again in this year’s European Day of Languages, on Monday 26th September 2022. 
 

 
The purpose of the European Day of Language is to celebrate both the cultural and linguistic diversity 
within Europe and to encourage and promote language learning. 

Our aim is to encourage language learning, at any age, and to promote further intercultural 
understanding. Throughout the day children will celebrate the diversity of languages and cultures within 
Europe through a variety of activities and events including quizzes, role play and a special themed 
‘European Day’ lunch. 

In addition to this, we will be holding a whole school assembly, where we would like children to ‘share 
and show’ their knowledge of different languages and cultures from Europe. We would ask that children 
bring to school any special artefacts, such as flags or traditional costumes to support our EDL assembly 
on the morning of Monday 26th September. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 


